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Bobbie Walthall

To: David L. Corliss
Subject: RE: New Rec Center in Lawrence

 

From: pau chong [mailto:pauyingc@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 11:24 AM 
To: rajeev trehan; David L. Corliss 
Subject: New Rec Center in Lawrence 
 
Dear Lawrence City Manager Mr. David Corliss, 
         As a long time resident in the city of Lawrence, I would like to voice my request in the recent plan for the 
new recreation center in west Lawrence.  I'd like to see the availability of badminton courts in this new rec 
center.  Please let me know who is the right person to give feedback on this matter.  Dr. Rajeev Trehan here, 
also a long time Lawrence resident, has been the official line judge in the previous Olympic badminton games 
and will be helpful in planniing the new courts.  Similar to Matt Ross Community center in Overland park, we 
only need to put down appropriate lines in any basketball courts to use it as a badminton court.  Minimum 
capital or operating cost will be incurred with the addition of badminton courts, but it will benefit many 
residents in Lawrence. 
  
Best regards, 
Pau Ying Chong 
  




